
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE 

The Office of the Liberty County Clerk 

of Superior Court will be closed on 

Monday, December 23rd, 2024,  

for In house training.    

 

The office will be closed for the 

Christmas Holiday on Tuesday, 

December 24, Wednesday, December 25, 

and Thursday,  

December 26, 2024. 

 

This office will reopen on Friday, 

December 27th, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. 

 


